
 

 

 

June 10th, 2022 
 

Dear Valued YANG MING Customer: 
  

EC4: MV YM ESSENCE 075E 
 
This is to inform you that MV YM ESSENCE 075E deployed in our Far East – East Coast Loop 4- 
EC4 service, reported that there were crews tested positive for COVID-19 while on the way to 
Yantian, China. The affected crews were immediately isolated and necessary measures were 
taken with crew change in Kaohsiung. Vessel completed cleaning and sanitization. All crew 
members are also taking necessary precautions. As of now, the vessel has safely arrived and 
berthed in Yantian on June 7, 2022, and departed on June 9.  
 
We regret the inconvenience and expected vessel delay caused by the incident which remains 
beyond our control. 
 
For schedule arrangement, please find YM Essence’s updated port rotation after calling Yantian, 
and subject to change: 
 

-- Port -- 
Arrival Berth Departure 

Date Status Date Status Date Status 

* NINGBO 2022/05/17 09:06 Actual 2022/05/21 14:30 Actual 2022/05/22 16:00 Actual 

* KEELUNG 2022/05/23 11:00 Actual 2022/05/23 11:30 Actual 2022/05/23 21:30 Actual 

KAOHSIUNG 2022/05/24 13:15 Actual 2022/05/24 13:35 Actual 2022/05/25 20:20 Actual 

YANTIAN 2022/06/06 12:00 Actual 2022/06/07 21:50 Actual 2022/06/09 11:45 Actual 

SAVANNAH 2022/06/25 04:00 Estimated 2022/06/28 08:00 Estimated 2022/06/30 14:00 Estimated 

NEW YORK 2022/07/02 12:00 Estimated 2022/07/09 16:00 Estimated 2022/07/11 22:00 Estimated 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Yang Ming sales representative for 
additional information. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Yang Ming Marine Transport Corporation  
  


